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1. Update on Registration

2. Poultry Science update

3. Governor’s School Proposal – not viable

4. UAMS News

5. AEDC – three SAU graduates on board

6. Board of Trustees Meeting – January 30

7. Possible Bond Issues

8. Legislative Budget Hearings  - Preparations for January 11

9. Governor’s visit to campus – January 18

10. Playground Dedication – Friday, January 12

11. University Avenue – Entrance – City of Magnolia

12. Update on Pocket Park – Town Square

13. Centerpoint High School scholarship



